
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

When we come back to school in September, some 

things in school are going to be a bit different from 

what we have been used to. This is because we are 

protecting ourselves from Coronavirus, so we have had 

to make some changes to keep everyone safe. 

 

Social time will be different. We will be in year group 

‘bubbles’ that have our break and lunch at different 

times from each other. This is another change that is 

helping us to keep safe, by not mixing with lots of 

different people. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

You will join my 

class on the 4th 

September 

 

We probably won’t be able to 

play on the activity trail when 

we come back to school. It’s 

closed, because we can’t 

have lots of people touching 

the same surfaces. 

 

 

The way we use the Peace 

Room will also be different. It 

may be closed all or most of 

the time, or we may be able 

to use it sometimes, in a 

different way than we 

used to. 

 

 

Another difference in 

school is that we won’t 

be going to the hall for 

assemblies with the 

whole school.  

 

 

This is because we can’t get 
together in large groups at the 
moment, and we need to keep 
our distance from each other, 
when we can. Instead, we will 

sometimes have class assembly, 
and sometimes year group 

assembly. 

 



 

 

 

  

 

As well as these changes that we know about, 

there are going to be some differences that 

we aren’t yet sure about. 

 

 

Uncertainty can be tricky to deal with. It isn’t 

always easy knowing that something might 

happen… but might not. 



 

 

 

We’ve just got to do our best to 

be resilient – one of our 4 Rs! 

 

 

2020/21 at Wendover Junior School is going 

to be an exciting challenge. We can do this – 

we’re going to have a really good year! 

 


